

The London Television Centre Upper Ground London SE1 9TT Telephone 0171 827 7000 Facsimile 0171 827 7001

3rd July 1996

Mr E Goodman Chairman Campaign Against Censorship 23 Budgen Drive Redhill Surrey RH1 2QB

Dear Mr Goodman

Thank you for your letter of 24th June and the enclosed press cutting.

Barry Humphries was indeed dropped from the show when it became clear that we could not guarantee his behaviour and language to be suitable for our morning audience. As I'm sure you are aware our target audience is housewives with children with all that that implies, and our first obligation must be to that audience.

I think that, in the circumstances, this hardly qualifies as censorship.

Yours sincerely

Sue Brealey Head of Press & PB

GMTV Limited Registered in England No 2578005